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Extended Hours for State ID Card Applications

(HONOLULU) — The State Identification Card office will extend its hours of operation
during a six-month trial period. From January 24, 2008 through July 31, 2008, the office
will be open to the public from 8:00 am to 6:00 pm on Thursdays. Applicants must enter
the office before 5:30 pm.

On all other business days, the office will be open during its regular hours of 8:00 am to
2:00 pm.

Application instructions and forms are available on the Web at www.stateid.hawaii.qov.

Recorded instructions are available by telephone at (808) 587-3111. Further questions
may be directed to (808) 587-3112.

The Hawaii Criminal Justice Data Center, which operates the state ID card office, is a
division of the Department of the Attorney General. The extended hours are part of a
continuous effort to make state ID cards more easily accessible to the public.
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For more information, contact;
Liane Moriyama, Administrator OR
Virtta Hite, Civil ID Supervisor
Hawaii Criminal Justice Data Center
Telephone: (808) 587-3110

E-mail: hcjde@hcide.hawaii.gov
Web site: www.hawaii.gov/hcidc
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